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January 2020 

 
Year 5 Visit to Brandon Marsh 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

As part of our Living Things topic we will be visiting Brandon Marsh Nature Centre on Tuesday 

21st April.  The trip will cost £11.00 to cover the cost of the coach from Warwick to Coventry 

and 4 exciting activities during the day. 

 

Please make your payment at www.eduspot.co.uk or send into school in a named envelope. 

Please make your payment by Thursday 2nd April at the latest, cheques should be made payable 

to All Saints’ CE Junior School.   

 

The children will need a packed lunch, together with a drink in a rucksack they can carry on 

their back.  

As they will be outside all day they will need to wear old trousers, wellies or boots and a 

waterproof coat.   

A school jumper must be worn.   

 

We will depart from school at 9.30am and return to school for the end of the school day.   

 

If your child should require a Free School Meal packed lunch please contact the school office to 

order this. 

 

Thank You. 

Mrs Will and Mrs King 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Tuesday 21st April – Year 5 trip to Brandon Marsh (only complete if not paying online) 

 

Name……………………………………………………………………………….. Class……………………………………. 

 

□ I enclose a payment of £11.00  

 

□ I am entitled to Free School Meals and would like to order a school packed lunch.    

 

Signed Parent/Guardian…………………………………………………………………………………… 

http://www.allsaintsemscotefederation.co.uk/
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/

